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"SETMA 2000: Family Fun" by Doug LaChapelle, 2000 SETMA Chairman

Plans are already under way for next year’s seminar to be held in Orlando, Florida. We would 
like to encourage everyone to make plans now to attend. It will be held April 19-21, the 
Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday before Easter. This will allow those folks that would like to 
make it a family affair to attend the seminar as well as enjoy the fun of Disney World with the 
family while the kids are on Easter break. 

While we had a good turn out this past year, we know there are more manufacturers out there 
that haven’t been attending, and we would like to encourage as many as possible to come and 
join in on both the fun and the educational benefits that the seminar has to offer. Remember, 
this is your Association. For those that are not aware of it, the Southeast Truss Manufacturers 
Association is made up of all of the local Associations in the Southeast, all of which are WTCA 
Chapters. Over the past several years we have become more involved with WTCA and feel that 
this has been a positive step in strengthening and uniting our industry.

Each Association is encouraged to have two representatives on SETMA’s Board, and to participate 
in planning and running of the Association. We are also interested in knowing what direction you 
would like to see the Association take. The Southeast Seminar offers component manufacturers 
in the Southeast an opportunity to meet with other manufacturers in their area, and discuss 
local issues and solve local problems together, while seeing what’s new that suppliers to our 
industry have to offer.

Again, I invite and encourage you to join us in Orlando next year.
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